
Y5 Boys East Riding Football League  

versus Westfield Primary 

Wednesday 14th May 2025 

 
Our Y5 Boys finished their East Riding League season with a trip to Westfield 

Primary School earlier this week. As always, the boys were very excited for the 

game and were desperately looking for a couple of victories which would have 

meant qualification for the Finals event next month. Unfortunately, the boys came 

up against a very good Westfield side and, although they certainly never gave up, 

they just couldn’t dominate possession enough to get back into either of the 

games and fell to a 2-0 and a 2-1 defeat. Despite defeat, the boys can use this 

disappointment to drive them on to success in next year’s Y6 East Riding league 

season. Well done on an enjoyable campaign, boys. You’ve been a pleasure to watch! 

 

 

 
 


